AuG 21 1982

Elmer Quincy
807 Main Street
Wharton, Texas 77488

Dear Mr. Quincy:

Thank you for your letter of August 5, 1984, which addressed your concern
regarding document control at River Bend.

In order to investigate your concern fully, we need some more specific
information. We would therefore request that you call us, collect, at
(817) 860-8100. When you call the office, please ask for Mr. J. P. Jaudon,
Mr. W. McNeill, or myself.

Sincerely,

Originz! Sioned By

E. H. Johinson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1
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